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To all addressed above,

I have lived at 13 Southview Drive since 1986 - very close to this rezoning area. I bougt
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because of the big lots. I am very opposed to this rezoning because it will be not safe at the comer of the street and
because we don't want 6 houses instead of 2. This will change our neighbourhood in a negative way.

Please do not support this rezoning.

Thank you.
Matthias Untderlander

Matthias Untderlander
Elizabeth Untderlander
13 Southview Drive
Concord, Ontario
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